
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Pelzer-Smith

Address West Lynne,West End,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6DA

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I can only echo and fully support my father's objection to this terrible plan to extend the
motocross events. As a 20 year old, I fully support the Government's plan to go electric for
all new cars in 2040 (or even earlier) and to look to create a green society given the climate
emergency the world is facing. I cannot believe that any council would be so short sighted as
to support this proposal, which perpetuates petrol and noise pollution in a rural area. If you
go ahead with this, future generations will judge you on your lack of foresight and greed.
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